
 

As an Oregon voter I urge you to support HB2927 without a referral.  It could lead to all 

Oregonians presidential votes actually counting, which they do not at this time. When all votes 

count, more people would be inclined to participate in elections 

Please support our democracy at this crucial time .. 

 

 

--  

Diane Field 

dianeinpdx@gmail.com 
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